Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Zoom Meeting
For Cathlamet Public Library,

Thursday, April 1, 2021 -1 pm 

 Proposed Agenda

1. Call to order by Chair Jean Beerbower. Welcome to our new town council liaison, CeCe Raglin!
2. Approval of the March 4th, 2021 meeting minutes and March Vouchers and payables.
3. Librarian Report – Physical circ stats for March. The inventory of Junior Nonfiction is about 85% done. Northwest Collection and DVD weeding is done. Curbside service continues. Carol has been working on Children’s Summer Reading Program planning, with learning how to set up Beanstack to set up and track reading challenges. One question about summer reading activities is where is the best place to hold them to provide more social distancing. 
Old Business: 
1. PW replaced the rotten railing at the back of the library, but the paint for it disappeared. Moss on the roof near the skylights and in the valleys needs to be removed.
2. The library was given a donation of $45.80 from the brewery. Carol sent a card to thank them, saying the money was timely to help with prizes for the summer reading program. Leslie said she would help Carol in contacting other local businesses about additional donations for the summer reading program.
3. A huge grant from the state should be available soon to help the library purchase a refurbished laptop or two for patron use outside of the library building.
4. The health department said library volunteers should call the COVID vaccine hotline to get on the list. Vaccines are starting to arrive and be given out to volunteers that ask. Carol was able to get the first vaccination with the second due on April 20th. The local COVID count remains at 104 total with no new cases as of 3/23/21. It looks like the library may be able to open for limited entry in the first part of May. By then most of the volunteers who want to be vaccinated will have been. 
New Business: 
1. The emails for overdue books have not been going out lately. Carol is working with ByWaterSolutions to solve the problem.

2. LinkedIn Learning for Libraries is up and running with free online classes related to business and computers.
3. The state library has sent STEAM kits (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and Math) to hand out to parents of children ages 3-8 for them to do together. There are 20 copies of kits on ten different themes to be offered for ten weeks. The state library wants the parents to send a brief evaluation of each kit. 

4. Carol will be starting to work on the annual report for the State on the state of our library in 2020.
5. Next meeting date – Thursday, May 6th, at the library 12:45pm if possible, or by Zoom at 1:00pm if not. 

6. Other?
Adjournment
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